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Spring 2023 
 
Hello! 
 
We hope this spring newsletter finds you doing well! 
 
In this envelope you will find the annual membership renewal form and a self-
addressed envelope. Your dues help cover the cost of the work and projects that are 
carried out on your behalf such as administration, property taxes, fish stocking, grass 
cutting, lake water testing, beach patrolling, furniture purchases for the beach, and 
liability insurance. Our goal is to create and maintain a pleasant and safe environment for 
the enjoyment of all our residents, and to provide assistance and information whenever 
we can.   
   
The annual general meeting will be a zoom meeting again this year, set for May 14th. 
We are currently in the process of preparing an agenda. If you any suggestions or wish to 
give a presentation on a topic of local interest, let us know. We welcome participation on 
the part of our members. 
 
You will be receiving an e-mail with further information. If you are not presently on 
our e-mail list, you can contact us at the address shown above.  
 
The association is looking for a bilingual president, please contact us if interested- again 
at the address shown above. 
 
We will start work on the boat racks when the snow is gone, and the ground frost is out.  
 
An email will follow with reminders on Morin-Heights rules about open fires, 
responsibility of pets, light pollution, noise restrictions, beach rules and all usual 
guidelines of respect within a quiet wooded community.  
 
 
Thank you from the Members of the Executive! 
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